
Value of the term: 

Self-discipline 

We have had an extremely positive and fun-filled week 

here at Krishna Avanti Primary Croydon. Please enjoy 

this week’s newsletter! 

Stay on Green 

weekly champions: 

 

Attendance 

Whole school: 95.77% 

 

Reception: 96.55% 

Year 1: 93.00% 

Year 2: 98.72% 

Year 3: 98.35% 

“I can’t always control my thoughts 
but I can choose how I respond to 
them.” David Cuschieri 

Mr Burton had his work cut out these past few weeks deciding upon 

the winners for the Diya designs. As always, the standard of the   

creativity demonstrated by our earners was extremely high! 

The winners are: 

Reception – Bhakti 

Year 1: Prithvi 

Year 2: Siya T. 

Year 3: Kahaan 

Congratulations to you all! 

Key dates coming up: 

 Flu vaccinations will be taking place on Friday 29th November 

 This year’s nativity play will be held on Wednesday 11th December 08:30 and Thursday 12th De-

cember at 13:30. 

 Reception will be going to Central Croydon Library on Wednesday 4th December for their first school trip 

 Year 2 will be visiting Croydon Minster on Thursday 5th December to watch the Christmas orchestra 

 The Christmas Fayre is taking place on  Saturday 7th December 2-6pm 

 Cinderella pantomime coming up on Wednesday 11th December 

 Parent, staff and pupil survey will be issued out early next week. Please look out for this in your child’s bag 
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All entries will be proudly displayed in the school 

corridor for all children and visitors to enjoy. 

Application Focus Week 

Next week the children have a surprise in store as they arrive to school. Every class will be transformed into 

a new landscape, with the children’s learning reflecting this new environment. It is a surprise, so no further 

details will be revealed until the day. We offer only these clues: - there are four of them - they stimulate 

our senses - each change the surface of the planet. 
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Year 1 had a fantastic trip on Wednesday to visit 

the London Eye. The children demonstrated         

resilience, patience and stamina as they navigated 

the ever-so-reliable Transport for London network! 

Despite the delays, the children finally reached 

their destination and thoroughly enjoyed the    

birds-eye views. The children were able to identify 

many national landmarks and even had the time to 

play after the ride. 

 

A packet of cigarettes was found lying within the Early Years play area On Thursday 21st November. 

It is not clear where the cigarettes came from, however we want to reiterate that the school is a 

smoking-free space and cigarettes packets should always be safely concealed when on the premises. 

It is essential that children do not have access to such harmful items. We thank you for your          

cooperation and vigilance with this matter. 

There are many, many items of school uniform mounting up in 

our lost property area, which if not claimed, will be donated 

to charity. Please take a look if your child is missing any 

items. 

Please note, every item of clothing must be clearly named 

and teaching staff are not responsible for retrieving lost 

items. All lost items will be taken to lost property upon being 

discovered. The lost property area is located under the main 

stairwell, which can be accessed via the main entrance. 
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